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Sample Morning Timetable 

Academic IELTS Preparation Course (CRICOS Course Code: 0100569) 

Example Course Units 

 

Time Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Class 

8:30am - 
10:30am 

 

Speaking: Activity – 
Do a quiz on living 
standards in different 
countries and justify 
answers 

Speaking: Standards 
of living, useful 
language expressing 
opinion 

 

Grammar and 

speaking: Numerical 

and other 

comparative 

expressions 

Writing: Write two 
paragraphs 
comparing Shanghai 
and Los Angeles 

Vocabulary: Location 

and direction; 

vocabulary for IELTS 

Writing: 

Paragraphing 

Listening: Case study: 

Sao Paolo (Exam 

Focus: note 

completion) 

 

Vocabulary and 

pronunciation: 

Vocabulary used to 

talk about migration; 

stressing words and 

syllables 

Listening: Migration 
(Exam Focus: 
identifying how 
something has 
changed; labelling a 
diagram; completing 
a table) 
 

Student 
presentations: Global 
happiness report 
 
Listening: TED Talk- 
Urbanisation and the 
future of cities 
 

10:30am - 
10:45am 15-minute break 

Class 

10:45am - 
12:45pm 

 

Writing: Bar charts 
and pie charts (Exam 
Focus: Interpreting 
and comparing data) 

Vocabulary: Town 
and country  
 
Listening: Wasting 
energy (Exam Focus: 
labelling a diagram; 
table completion; 
short-answer 
questions) 
 

Listening: Hear a talk 
comparing the 
performance of older 
and younger athletes 
 
Grammar: Comparing 
adjectives, adverbs, 
quantities 
 
Academic Writing 
Task 1 Practice: Use 
comparatives to 
describe a chart 
 

Academic Reading: 
Read a passage about 
the history of 
migration (Exam 
Focus:  skimming and 
scanning) 
 
Error hit list: How to 
avoid common IELTS 
errors 

Writing: Comparative 
graphs (Exam Focus: 
Writing Task #1 - 
writing about a graph 
or table without a 
trend; key language 
for making 
comparisons; linking 
devices, ranking 
information) 
 

12:45pm - 

1:00pm 
15-minute break 

1:00pm - 
2:00pm Self-Study Time (optional) 
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